
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Please be advised that the New Attorney Admission Ceremony will be 

held on Thursday, December 5, 2019, at 4:00 p.m., in Courtroom #1 at the 

Lycoming County Courthouse.  All newly admitted attorneys, as well as 

attorneys new to the area, are invited to apply for admission. 

 

There is a Motion for Admission form which must be completed and 

returned to the Court Administrator’s Office at the Lycoming County 

Courthouse by November 22, 2019.  The motion is available on the 

Lycoming Law Association website at: 

 

https://www.lycolaw.org/join 

 

Please forward this email to new attorneys in your office or to attorneys 

you know are new to Lycoming County and would like to participate. 

 

Following the ceremony, the Lycoming Law Association invites the new 

admittees and all LLA members to a reception at the The James. 
 


